
Welcome to Year 4



Meet the Staff

Mrs Preston Mrs Goulding Miss Solway Mrs PearceMrs Baker



Our classrooms and area

4PG’s Classroom 4LS’s Classroom Our cloakroom area



Topics

In September, our topic will be ‘The swinging sixties’. We will learn 
about important people from this time and why they are remembered 
today. These significant people include: Martin Luther King Junior, Neil 
Armstrong and The Beatles. We will learn about childhood in the 1960’s 
and compare this to modern life. 

Other topics throughout the year will include the Romans, the 
Egyptians and a Shakespeare play for ‘Shake it up Shakespeare’. 



Uniform
• Black ‘school type’ trousers; shorts; skirt or pinafore ( knee 

length, not tight fitting)

• White polo shirt

• Newburgh sweatshirt or cardigan( with school logo)

• Black shoes (flat sole/low heels) – No boots or trainers

• Black or White socks/Grey or Black tights

• Blue check dresses (Optional-summer term and autumn 1 only: 

NOT navy blue please)

• Baseball cap (Summer weather and school trips)

• Plain blue, black or brown hair band or clips (if required) –

NO large bows or flowers

• NO nail varnish



PE Uniform to be worn 

on PE days-
• Black shorts

• Black or white socks

• Plain white T-Shirt

• Trainers for outside PE

• Black pumps indoor PE

• Named ‘pump bag’

• Black tracksuit in cold weather

Please ensure that children only wear the correct PE kit.



Equipment

• Reading bag or small bag

• Water bottle

• Lunchbox

• Coat

• PE Kit

• PLEASE NAME ALL ITEMS AS THIS HELPS US RETURN THEM 

TO YOUR CHILD



Homework
• All children are expected to frequently read for pleasure. They will 

have a library book and a guided/independent reading book. They 

may also read a range of literature from home. Please read with your 

child and ask questions about what they are reading. Reading diaries 

will be checked on a Friday. 

• Each half term you will receive lists of spellings that your child is being 

taught in school. On Friday the children will have a “pop quiz” which 

will test their knowledge of the spelling rules and will review previous 

spellings that they have learnt. None set in the holidays.

• Fluency of tables and division facts to 12X will be secured and 

extended using the TT Rockstars program. None set in the holiday. In 

the summer term a mathematics task will be set on a Wednesday for 

the following Tuesday. 



Thank you

We are really looking forward to seeing you in September and 

hope you enjoy your summer holiday.


